Jon Douglass, Supervisor
P.O. Box 715
AuSable Forks, NY 12912
(518) 647-5411

To1on of Black Brook s, 1839

RE: 2020 ANNUAL WATER QUALITY REPORT FOR BLACK BROOK WD #l
PWS ID #NY 0930151

To our customers:

Our water district receives water from AuSable Forks WD, who prepared the Annual Water
Quality Report enclosed with this letter. The Town of Black Brook is required to conduct water
samplings in addition to sampling performed by the Town of Jay for the AuSable Forks WD.
The results of our sampling are presented in the Table below. We want you to be informed
about your drinking water, if you have any questions, please contact our Town Offices at 647-
5411.

Our distribution system serves approximately 693 people through 231 service connections. We
are required to test your drinking water for total coliform and E. coli bacteria, lead and copper,
and disinfection by-products. Please refer to the definitions and table in the AuSable Forks WD
Annual Water Quality Report for additional information about lead in drinking water and for
information regarding the table below.

. [
| Contaminant Violation |[Date of | Level Unit —‘ Regulatory Likely Source of
Yes/No | Sample| Detected MCLG Limit Contamination
Total Bvoroduct of
Trihalomethanes = yproduct o
(TTHM) No 8/02/17 45 ug/l N/A MCL=80 chlorination
Total Haloacetic _ Byproduct of
Acids (HAAS) No 8/02/17 1.1 ug/l \ N/A | MCL=60 chiorination

We continue to work at providing you with the best quality water possible. If you have any questions
please feel free to call our office at 647-5411.

Sincerely,

Jon Douglass
Supervisor, Town of Black Brook



